
 
 

Staff Newsletter – March 2014 
 

BBP Security Services & Training Ltd 
1st Floor, St Peters House, 4 Exchange Street, Wolverhampton WV1 1TS 

Tel: 01902 428 485 Fax: 01902 428 488 Web: www.bbpsecurity.com Email: enquiries@bbpsecurity.com 
 

Company Registration No: 6853631 

 
M21 
Revision: 1 

Page 1 of 1 
Date: 03/2014 

 

Welcome to the BBP Security Services and 

Training Ltd Employee Newsletter for March 2014 

 
Message from the Directors 

I’m sure we are all happy to see that Wolves FC are 

still riding high at the top of League One, hopefully 
this means a possible promotion and bigger crowds 
next year. 
 
If there are bigger crowds we will hopefully be 
required to supply more staff. So everyone benefits. 
. 
 

Mark & Steve & Gary, Directors – BBP Security 
 

Auto-Enrolment scheme 

 
You will very shortly be contacted by either SAGE or 
NOW:Pensions with regards to auto-enrolment in the 
pension scheme. 
Please read any emails very carefully and let 
Gary Jones know when you have done so. 
 
Please also inform Gary if you wish to continue in 
the pension scheme or if you wish to opt-out. 
 

 

Festival Season 2014 

 
We can now confirm we have been asked to supply 
staff for Glastonbury, Latitude, Nass, Boardmasters, 
V Fest, to name but a few. 
If you wish to have your name put down for possible 
inclusion for any of these festivals, please let Gary 
know a.s.a.p. 
Please also let Gary know if you DON’T wish to be 
considered for any of these 
 
We will be supplying both SIA and stewards for most 
of these events. 
So if you have any friends or relatives who you could 
recommend please ask them to contact Gary Jones, 
via the application form on the home page of our 
web site www.bbpsecurity.com 
 
 
 

Training 

 
If any of you still need, or know anyone who needs, 
to do their Upskilling for Door Supervisors, please let 
us know ASAP, as we will be running a limited 
amount of courses during the coming months. 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You! 

A big thank you to all those who turned up to the 
Slade Rooms to see our friend, Sue Nicklin, have 
all her hair shaved off!! 
 
Also a huge thank to all those who donated to her 
Just for Giving page. 
All proceeds will go the Deansley Ward, new Cross 
Hospital, in memory of our friend and colleague, 
Steve “Magic Man” Evans. 
Sue has so far raised £2135.00 if you would like to 
donate, you can click on the link below 
 
Just Giving 
 
 
BBP Security Services and Training Ltd would 
like to say ‘Thank You’ for your continued efforts and 
support! 
 
 

  
 

Mark, Steve & Gary 
Directors – BBP Security Services & Training Ltd 

We encourage staff to put forward improvement ideas 

and feedback. 

Kindly email enquiries@bbpsecurity.com 

 
Good ideas will be acknowledged and  
Implemented. 

 

 

http://www.bbpsecurity.com/
http://www.justgiving.com/Su-Nicklin?utm_source=Facebook&utm_medium=fundraisingpage&utm_content=Su-Nicklin&utm_campaign=pfp-share-mobile
mailto:enquiries@bbpsecurity.com

